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Major General Yacov Bengo
Head, Training and Doctrine Division (J3/7) & Commander of Northern Corps
Israel Defense Forces - Operations Directorate

October 22, 2019
Military Operational Simulation Summit Israel Defense Forces (IDF)Tel Aviv, Israel

Dear Major General Bengo, Sir,

Thank you very much for your invitation to deliver a presentation at the Military
Operational Simulation Summit.

1 am very excited to take part in the Summit and expecting to access the hzghest
level of professional knowledge in this field during the event.

Unfortunately, as the Hungarian Defense Forces has yet to discover operational
simulation capabilities I am afraid I have to excuse myself from accepting the honor to
deliver a presentation.

Our Forces are in the middle of a huge effort to modernize every aspects as we
prepare for and conduct warfare. Building comprehensive simulation systems is one of
them but it still in concept development phase. We are more in receiving mode regarding
operational simulation and not much to share yet.

I'wish I could contribute more to this great event but as of now I am sure there are
plenty of other nations with more experience than we are.

Finally, I wish you and your team a great success organizing the Summit and I am
looking forward to participating in it.

Yours szncerely,

D
Gl
Colonel ZoltDBarany

Senior Advisor



